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The Celts: A Very Short Introduction May 11 2021 Savage and
bloodthirsty, or civilized and peaceable? The Celts have long been a
subject of enormous fascination, speculation, and misunderstanding.
From the ancient Romans to the present day, their real nature has been
obscured by a tangled web of preconceived ideas and stereotypes. Barry
Cunliffe seeks to reveal this fascinating people for the first time,
using an impressive range of evidence, and exploring subjects such as
trade, migration, and the evolution of Celtic traditions. Along the

way, he exposes the way in which society's needs have shaped our
visions of the Celts, and examines such colourful characters as St
Patrick, Cú Chulainn, and Boudica. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of
titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the
perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors
combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to
make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The World from 1000 BCE to 300 CE Jul 21 2019 This book provides the
first comprehensive history of Afro-Eurasia during the first
millennium BCE and the beginning of the first millennium CE. The
history of these 1300 plus years can be summed up in one word:
connectivity. The growth in connectivity during this period was marked
by increasing political, economic, and cultural interaction throughout
the region, and the replacement of the numerous political and cultural
entities by a handful of great empires at the end of the period. In
the process, local cultural traditions were replaced by great
traditions rooted in lingua francas and spread by formalized
educational systems. This process began with the collapse of the
Bronze Age empires in the east and west, widespread population
movements, and almost chronic warfare throughout Afro-Eurasia, while
the cavalry revolution transformed the nomads of the central Asian
steppes into founders of tribal confederations assembled by
charismatic leaders and covering huge territories. At the same time,
new artistic and intellectual movements appeared, including the
teachings of Socrates, Confucius, the Buddha, and Laozi. Increased
literacy also allowed people from a wide range of social classes such
as the Greek soldier Xenophon, the Indian Buddhist emperor Ashoka, the
Roman emperor Marcus Aurelius, and elite women such as the poetess
Sappho, the Christian martyr Perpetua, and the scholar Ban Zhao to
create literary works. When the period ended in 300 CE, conditions had
changed dramatically. Temperate Afro-Eurasia from the Atlantic to the
Pacific was dominated by a handful of empires--Rome, Sassanid Persia,
and Jin Empire-that ruled more than half the world's population, while
an extensive network of trade routes bound them to Southeast and
Central Asia and Sub-Saharan Africa and made possible the spread of
new book based religions including Christianity, Manichaeism,
Zoroastrianism, and Buddhism, thereby setting the stage for the next
millennium of Afro-Eurasian history.
Vanished Kingdoms Jun 12 2021 An evocative account of fourteen
European kingdoms-their rise, maturity, and eventual disappearance.
There is something profoundly romantic about lost civilizations.
Europe's past is littered with states and kingdoms, large and small,
that are scarcely remembered today, and while their names may be
unfamiliar-Aragon, Etruria, the Kingdom of the Two Burgundies-their
stories should change our mental map of the past. We come across

forgotten characters and famous ones-King Arthur and Macbeth, Napoleon
and Queen Victoria, right up to Stalin and Gorbachev-and discover how
faulty memory can be, and how much we can glean from these lost
empires. Davies peers through the cracks in the mainstream accounts of
modern-day states to dazzle us with extraordinary stories of barely
remembered pasts, and of the traces they left behind. This is Norman
Davies at his best: sweeping narrative history packed with unexpected
insights. Vanished Kingdoms will appeal to all fans of unconventional
and thought-provoking history, from readers of Niall Ferguson to Jared
Diamond.
Climate Change and the Health of Nations Dec 26 2019 When we think of
"climate change," we think of man-made global warming, caused by
greenhouse gas emissions. But natural climate change has occurred
throughout human history, and populations have had to adapt to the
climate's vicissitudes. Anthony J. McMichael, a renowned
epidemiologist and a pioneer in the field of how human health relates
to climate change, is the ideal person to tell this story. Climate
Change and the Health of Nations shows how the natural environment has
vast direct and indirect repercussions for human health and welfare.
McMichael takes us on a tour of human history through the lens of
major transformations in climate. From the very beginning of our
species some five million years ago, human biology has evolved in
response to cooling temperatures, new food sources, and changing
geography. As societies began to form, they too adapted in relation to
their environments, most notably with the development of agriculture
eleven thousand years ago. Agricultural civilization was a Faustian
bargain, however: the prosperity and comfort that an agrarian society
provides relies on the assumption that the environment will largely
remain stable. Indeed, for agriculture to succeed, environmental
conditions must be just right, which McMichael refers to as the
"Goldilocks phenomenon." Global warming is disrupting this balance,
just as other climate-related upheavals have tested human societies
throughout history. As McMichael shows, the break-up of the Roman
Empire, the bubonic Plague of Justinian, and the mysterious collapse
of Mayan civilization all have roots in climate change. Why devote so
much analysis to the past, when the daunting future of climate change
is already here? Because the story of mankinds previous survival in
the face of an unpredictable and unstable climate, and of the terrible
toll that climate change can take, could not be more important as we
face the realities of a warming planet. This sweeping magnum opus is
not only a rigorous, innovative, and fascinating exploration of how
the climate affects the human condition, but also an urgent call to
recognize our species' utter reliance on the earth as it is.
Druids: A Very Short Introduction Feb 08 2021 Who were the Druids?
What do we know about them? Do they still exist today? The Druids
first came into focus in Western Europe - Gaul, Britain, and Ireland -

in the second century BC. They are a popular subject; they have been
known and discussed for over 2,000 years and few figures flit so
elusively through history. They are enigmatic and puzzling, partly
because of the lack of knowledge about them has resulted in a wide
spectrum of interpretations. Barry Cunliffe takes the reader through
the evidence relating to the Druids, trying to decide what can be said
and what can't be said about them. He examines why the nature of the
druid caste changed quite dramatically over time, and how successive
generations have interpreted the phenomenon in very different ways.
ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject
area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
Ancestral Journeys: The Peopling of Europe from the First Venturers
to the Vikings (Revised and Updated Edition) Dec 06 2020 “An ambitious
and lucid full narrative account of the peopling of Europe . . . this
will undoubtedly provide a base line for future debates on the origins
of the Europeans.” —J. P. Mallory, author of In Search of the IndoEuropeans and The Origins of the Irish Who are the Europeans? Where
did they come from? New research in the fields of archaeology and
linguistics, a revolution in the study of genetics, and cutting-edge
analysis of ancient DNA are dramatically changing our picture of
prehistory, leading us to question what we thought we knew about these
ancient peoples. This paradigm-shifting book paints a spirited
portrait of a restless people that challenges our established ways of
looking at Europe’s past. The story is more complex than at first
believed, with new evidence suggesting that the European gene pool was
stirred vigorously multiple times. Genetic clues are also enhancing
our understanding of European mobility in epochs with written records,
including the arrival of the Anglo-Saxons, the spread of the Slavs,
and the adventures of the Vikings. Now brought completely up to date
with all the latest findings from the fast-moving fields of genetics,
DNA, and dating, Jean Manco’s highly readable account weaves multiple
strands of evidence into a startling new history of the continent, of
interest to anyone who wants to truly understand Europeans’ place in
the ancient world.
Guns, Germs, and Steel: The Fates of Human Societies (20th
Anniversary Edition) Nov 24 2019 "Fascinating.... Lays a foundation
for understanding human history."—Bill Gates In this "artful,
informative, and delightful" (William H. McNeill, New York Review of
Books) book, Jared Diamond convincingly argues that geographical and
environmental factors shaped the modern world. Societies that had had
a head start in food production advanced beyond the hunter-gatherer
stage, and then developed religion --as well as nasty germs and potent

weapons of war --and adventured on sea and land to conquer and
decimate preliterate cultures. A major advance in our understanding of
human societies, Guns, Germs, and Steel chronicles the way that the
modern world came to be and stunningly dismantles racially based
theories of human history. Winner of the Pulitzer Prize, the Phi Beta
Kappa Award in Science, the Rhone-Poulenc Prize, and the Commonwealth
club of California's Gold Medal.
Exploring Celtic Origins Apr 29 2020 Exploring Celtic Origins is the
fruit of collaborative work by researchers in archaeology, historical
linguistics, and archaeogenetics over the past ten years. This team
works towards the goal of a better understanding of the background in
the Bronze Age and Beaker Period of the people who emerge as Celts and
speakers of Celtic languages documented in the Iron Age and later
times. Led by Sir Barry Cunliffe and John Koch, the contributors
present multidisciplinary chapters in a lively user-friendly style,
aimed at accessibility for workers in the other fields, as well as
general readers. The collection stands as a pause to reflect on ways
forward at the moment of intellectual history when the genome-wide
sequencing of ancient DNA (a.k.a. 'the archaeogenetic revolution') has
suddenly changed everything in the study of later European prehistory.
How do we deal with what appears to be an irreversible breach in the
barrier between science and the humanities? Exploring Celtic Origins
includes colour maps and illustrations and annotated Further Reading
for all chapters.
Rome and Her Empire Jul 01 2020 "Far more than a history, this
brilliantly illustrated volume offers a reconstruction in human terms
of the many facets of Rome's extraordinary legacy. The Romans speak to
us here through their splendid achievements and their tragic failures,
their monuments and their tastes, to give us an understanding of the
spirit behind these dramatic events. From village to Empire, for
nearly a millennium Rome kept up a dizzying pace of change and
expansion. Stirring victories over Hannibal, the Gauls, the Britons
alternated with peaceful intervals of cultural development under
Augustus and Marcus Aurelius, until the final days of chaos and
decline." "Those thousand years take shape on the pages of Professor
Cunliffe's beautiful book to give us a gradually unfolding vision of a
people who once lived and of a resplendent world now in ruins."
"Instead of a textbook, he has virtually recreated Rome itself, a
world opening up, maintaining its brief, fragile balance, and then
collapsing. The whole dynamic nature of the process is evoked here by
the use of historical passages alternating with concise analytical
views of daily life." ""The rise and fall of a great empire,"
Professor Cunliffe writes, "cannot fail to fascinate us, for we can
see in such a story something of our own time. But of all the empires
that have come or gone, none has a more immediate appeal than the
Empire of Rome. It pervades our lives today."" "The sheer vastness of

the Empire was staggering. At its height, it extended across 2,600
miles east to west, and 2,000 miles north to south. But these figures
mean little. Even understood as reaching from the north of Britain to
Africa, and engulfing Spain, Germany, and lands as far as the Persian
Gulf, Rome does not come alive until captured - as in this book through glimpses of shops and villas, the voices of people, the
echoing theaters, baths, temples, and slums." "And Professor Cunliffe
provides them for the reader. Along with the history of Rome's growth
and dominion, he has added a careful history of her changing
political, social, and cultural institutions. But above all, the
Romans themselves speak. Cicero, Seneca, and Petronius seize the
flavour of the Roman experience. Marius, Pompey, and Caesar use the
urban mob as a pawn in their power games. Livy pieces together the
city's origins from folklore. Even the coins transmit news and instill
piety, ultimately becoming devices for propaganda." "Tombstones,
monuments, bawdy and political graffiti, and private letters
miraculously preserved give us a wealth of human details - the voices
that gave life to Rome and her Empire..." "A young soldier writes home
to Egypt: "Dear mother, I hope this finds you well. When you get this
letter, I will be much obliged if you will send me some money....""
"On a wooden tablet from London written by a master to his servant in
Rome: "I believe you know I am very well. If you have made the list,
please send. See that you turn the slave girl into cash....""
"Lucretius the Epicurean explains natural phenomena in terms of
philosophical concepts; Vitruvius lays down the rules of architecture;
the poets and playwrights all help enrich the fabric - and our
heightened understanding - of Roman life." "In this handsome book,
such materials provide readers with the eloquent testament and
indestructible evidence of a city that emerged from obscurity in 500
B.C. and directed the civilized world until the birth of
Constantinople in 500 A.D." "Featured among the volume's 1,000
illustrations, of which half are in full color, are superb photographs
by former Life correspondent Brian Brake and by Leonard von Matt.
These stunning works are augmented by additional photographs,
reproductions, portraits, engravings, maps, and drawings that capture
even more of the gifts that have been handed down to us by the
Romans."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North
America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
Journey Through the Ice Age Aug 22 2019 Some of the oldest art in the
world is the subject of this riveting and beautiful book. Paul Bahn
and Jean Vertut explore carved objects and wall art discoveries from
the Ice Age, covering the period from 300,000 B.P. to 10,000 B.P., and
their collaboration marks a signal event for archaeologists and lay
readers alike. Utilizing the most modern analytical techniques in
archaeology, Bahn presents new accounts of Russian caves only recently
opened to foreign specialists; the latest discoveries from China and

Brazil; European cave finds at Cosquer, Chauvet, and Covaciella; and
the recently discovered sites in Australia. He also studies sites in
Africa, India, and the Far East. Included are the only photographic
images of many caves that are now closed to protect their fragile
environments. A separate chapter in the book examines art fakes and
forgeries and relates how such deceptions have been exposed. The
beliefs and preoccupations of Paleolithic peoples resonate throughout
this book: the importance of the hunt and the magic and shamanism
surrounding it, the recording of the seasons, the rituals of sex and
fertility, the cosmology and associated myths. Yet enigmas and
mysteries emerge as well, particularly as new analytical techniques
raise new questions and cast doubt on our earlier suppositions. A
comprehensive, up-to-date analysis of all that has been discovered
about Ice Age art, Bahn and Vertut's book offers a visually rich link
with the past.
Tracing the Indo-Europeans Jul 13 2021 Recent developments in aDNA
has reshaped our understanding of later European prehistory, and at
the same time also opened up for more fruitful collaborations between
archaeologists and historical linguists. Two revolutionary genetic
studies, published independently in Nature, 2015, showed that
prehistoric Europe underwent two successive waves of migration, one
from Anatolia consistent with the introduction of agriculture, and a
later influx from the Pontic-Caspian steppes which without any
reasonable doubt pinpoints the archaeological Yamnaya complex as the
cradle of (Core-)Indo-European languages. Now, for the first time,
when the preliminaries are clear, it is possible for the fields of
genetics, archaeology and historical linguistics to cooperate in a
constructive fashion to refine our knowledge of the Indo-European
homeland, migrations, society and language. For the historicalcomparative linguists, this opens up a wealth of exciting perspectives
and new working fields in the intersections between linguistics and
neighbouring disciplines, for the archaeologists and geneticists, on
the other hand, the linguistic contributions help to endow the
material findings with a voice from the past. The present selection of
papers illustrate the importance of an open interdisciplinary
discussion which will gradually help us in our quest of Tracing the
Indo-Europeans.
Europe before Rome Sep 27 2022 Werner Herzog's 2011 film Cave of
Forgotten Dreams, about the painted caves at Chauvet, France brought a
glimpse of Europe's extraordinary prehistory to a popular audience.
But paleolithic cave paintings, stunning as they are, form just a part
of a story that begins with the arrival of the first humans to Europe
1.3 million years ago, and culminates in the achievements of Greece
and Rome. In Europe before Rome, T. Douglas Price takes readers on a
guided tour through dozens of the most important prehistoric sites on
the continent, from very recent discoveries to some of the most famous

and puzzling places in the world, like Chauvet, Stonehenge, and
Knossos. This volume focuses on more than 60 sites, organized
chronologically according to their archaeological time period and
accompanied by 200 illustrations, including numerous color
photographs, maps, and drawings. Our understanding of prehistoric
European archaeology has been almost completely rewritten in the last
25 years with a series of major findings from virtually every time
period, such as Ötzi the Iceman, the discoveries at Atapuerca, and
evidence of a much earlier eruption at Mt. Vesuvius. Many of the sites
explored in the book offer the earliest European evidence we have of
the typical features of human society--tool making, hunting, cooking,
burial practices, agriculture, and warfare. Introductory prologues to
each chapter provide context for the wider changes in human behavior
and society in the time period, while the author's concluding remarks
offer expert reflections on the enduring significance of these places.
Tracing the evolution of human society in Europe across more than a
million years, Europe before Rome gives readers a vivid portrait of
life for prehistoric man and woman.
Landscape Archaeology and GIS Apr 10 2021 Landscape Archaeology and
GIS examines the ways in which Geographical Information Systems can be
used to explore archaeological landscapes, and summarizes the most
appropriate methods to use. It is structured around principal themes
in landscape archaeology, and integrates desk-based assessment, data
collection, data modeling, and landscape analysis, right through to
archiving and publication. This is the first book on GIS to focus
specifically on landscape archaeology that is accessible to a wide
archaeological readership. It explores the applications of GIS to a
wide variety of archaeological evidence including maps, aerial
photographs, and earthworks. The work is well-illustrated throughout
with digital maps and models being used to support case studies, as
well as for suggesting new hypotheses relevant to this discipline.
PISA Take the Test Sample Questions from OECD's PISA Assessments Sep
22 2019 This book presents all the publicly available questions from
the PISA surveys. Some of these questions were used in the PISA 2000,
2003 and 2006 surveys and others were used in developing and trying
out the assessment.
Submarine Cables and the Oceans Jan 27 2020 There are many things and
services in our everyday life that we take for granted, and
telecommunications is one of them. We surf the internet, send emails
to friends and colleagues abroad, talk to family members in foreign
countries over the phone, book airline seats and make banking
transactions without actually realizing and appreciating the
sophisticated technology that enables us to do so. This report covers
the history and nature of cables, their special status in
international law, their interaction with the environment and other
ocean users and, finally, the challenges of the future. It is an

evidence-based synopsis that aims to improve the quality and
availability of information to enhance understanding and cooperation
between all stakeholders. UNEP-WCMC in collaboration with the
International Cable Protection Committee and UNEP has prepared this
new report to provide an objective, factual description of the submarine cable industry and the interaction of submarine
telecommunications (which route 95% of all international
communications traffic) with the marine environment. This important
report seeks to focus and guide deliberations and decision making on
the wise conservation and protection of the oceans in concert with
their sustainable management and use.
The Ancient Celts, Second Edition Nov 05 2020 Fierce warriors and
skilled craftsmen, the Celts were famous throughout the Ancient
Mediterranean World. They were the archetypal barbarians from the
north and were feared by both Greeks and Romans. For two and a half
thousand years they have continued to fascinate those who have come
into contact with them, yet their origins have remained a mystery and
even today are the subject of heated debate among historians and
archaeologists. Barry Cunliffe's classic study of the ancient Celtic
world was first published in 1997. Since then huge advances have taken
place in our knowledge: new finds, new ways of using DNA records to
understand Celtic origins, new ideas about the proto-urban nature of
early chieftains' strongholds, All these developments are part of this
fully updated , and completely redesigned edition. Cunliffe explores
the archaeological reality of these bold warriors and skilled
craftsmen of barbarian Europe who inspired fear in both the Greeks and
the Romans. He investigates the texts of the classical writers and
contrasts their view of the Celts with current archaeological
findings. Tracing the emergence of chiefdoms and the fifth- to thirdcentury migrations as far as Bosnia and the Czech Republic, he
assesses the disparity between the traditional story and the most
recent historical and archaeological evidence on the Celts. Other
aspects of Celtic identity such as the cultural diversity of the
tribes, their social and religious systems, art, language and law, are
also examined. From the picture that emerges, we are — crucially —
able to distinguish between the original Celts, and those tribes which
were 'Celtized', giving us an invaluable insight into the true
identity of this ancient people.
By Steppe, Desert, and Ocean Feb 20 2022 The story of the peoples of
Eurasia, from the birth of farming to the expansion of the Mongols in
the thirteenth century. An immense historical panorama set on a huge
continental stage, this is also the story of how humans first started
building the global system we know today.
The Scythians Jun 19 2019 Brilliant horsemen and great fighters, the
Scythians were nomadic horsemen who ranged wide across the grasslands
of the Asian steppe from the Altai mountains in the east to the Great

Hungarian Plain in the first millennium BC. Their steppe homeland
bordered on a number of sedentary states to the south - the Chinese,
the Persians and the Greeks - and there were, inevitably, numerous
interactions between the nomads and their neighbours. The Scythians
fought the Persians on a number of occasions, in one battle killing
their king and on another occasion driving the invading army of Darius
the Great from the steppe. Relations with the Greeks around the shores
of the Black Sea were rather different - both communities benefiting
from trading with each other. This led to the development of a
brilliant art style, often depicting scenes from Scythian mythology
and everyday life. It is from the writings of Greeks like the
historian Herodotus that we learn of Scythian life: their beliefs,
their burial practices, their love of fighting, and their ambivalent
attitudes to gender. It is a world that is also brilliantly
illuminated by the rich material culture recovered from Scythian
burials, from the graves of kings on the Pontic steppe, with their
elaborate gold work and vividly coloured fabrics, to the frozen tombs
of the Altai mountains, where all the organic material - wooden
carvings, carpets, saddles and even tattooed human bodies - is
amazingly well preserved. Barry Cunliffe here marshals this vast array
of evidence - both archaeological and textual - in a masterful
reconstruction of the lost world of the Scythians, allowing them to
emerge in all their considerable vigour and splendour for the first
time in over two millennia.
A History of Pagan Europe Mar 21 2022 The first comprehensive study
of its kind, this fully illustrated book establishes Paganism as a
persistent force in European history with a profound influence on
modern thinking. From the serpent goddesses of ancient Crete to modern
nature-worship and the restoration of the indigenous religions of
eastern Europe, this wide-ranging book offers a rewarding new
perspective of European history. In this definitive study, Prudence
Jones and Nigel Pennick draw together the fragmented sources of
Europe's native religions and establish the coherence and continuity
of the Pagan world vision. Exploring Paganism as it developed from the
ancient world through the Celtic and Germanic periods, the authors
finally appraise modern Paganism and its apparent causes as well as
addressing feminist spirituality, the heritage movement, natureworship and `deep' ecology This innovative and comprehensive history
of European Paganism will provide a stimulating, reliable guide to
this popular dimension of religious culture for the academic and the
general reader alike.
Mapping Doggerland Nov 17 2021 Mapping Doggerland documents the
methodology and results of an innovative project to investigate a
large area of the Southern North Sea, submerged during the last
Glacial Maximum between 10,000 and 7500 bp.
The Empire of the Amorites Mar 29 2020

The Oxford Illustrated History of Prehistoric Europe Dec 18 2021
Provides information on the various peoples who lived in Europe from
the earliest times through the rise of classical civilization, as well
as those who lived outside the classical world before the fall of the
Roman Empire.
Book of Iron Age Britain Feb 26 2020 The first millenium BC was a
time of dramatic change in Europe, dominated by the emergence of Rome
as a mega-state. Britain, on the periphery of these developments,
witnessed huge social and economic change, seeing the end of the
Bronze Age cycle of subsistence farming and the beginning of a more
complex society which was to alter very little until the oceans were
conquered in the 16th century. This book is a detailed study of these
developments.
On the Ocean May 23 2022 For humans the sea is, and always has been,
an alien environment. Ever moving and ever changing in mood, it is a
place without time, in contrast to the land which is fixed and scarred
by human activity giving it a visible history. While the land is
familiar, even reassuring, the sea is unknown and threatening. By
taking to the sea humans put themselves at its mercy. It has often
been perceived to be an alien power teasing and cajoling. The sea may
give but it takes. Why, then, did humans become seafarers? Part of the
answer is that we are conditioned by our genetics to be acquisitive
animals: we like to acquire rare materials and we are eager for
esoteric knowledge, and society rewards us well for both. Looking out
to sea most will be curious as to what is out there - a mysterious
island perhaps but what lies beyond? Our innate inquisitiveness drives
us to explore. Barry Cunliffe looks at the development of seafaring on
the Mediterranean and the Atlantic, two contrasting seas — the
Mediterranean without a significant tide, enclosed and soon to become
familiar, the Atlantic with its frightening tidal ranges, an ocean
without end. We begin with the Middle Palaeolithic hunter gatherers in
the eastern Mediterranean building simple vessels to make their
remarkable crossing to Crete and we end in the early years of the
sixteenth century with sailors from Spain, Portugal and England
establishing the limits of the ocean from Labrador to Patagonia. The
message is that the contest between humans and the sea has been a
driving force, perhaps the driving force, in human history.
The Oxford Handbook of Archaeology May 31 2020 This handbook provides
an authoritative guide to the full range of archaeological activities
past and present. It will give the reader a sense of the history of
the subject and of the main theoretical debates, as well as a taste of
the excitement generated by archeological exploration.
After the Ice Mar 09 2021 Brings to life fifteen thousand years of
human history in a study that follows an imaginary modern traveler who
visits and observes prehistoric communities and landscapes that laid
the foundations of the modern world.

Facing the Ocean Aug 26 2022 In this highly illustrated book Barry
Cunliffe focuses on the western rim of Europe--the Atlantic facade--an
area stretching from the Straits of Gibraltar to the Isles of
Shetland.We are shown how original and inventive the communities were,
and how they maintained their own distinctive identities often over
long spans of time. Covering the period from the Mesolithic huntergatherers, c. 8000 BC, to the voyages of discovery c. AD 1500, he uses
this last half millennium more as a well-studied test case to help the
reader better understand what went before. The beautiful illustrations
show how this picturesque part of Europe has many striking physical
similarities. Old hard rocks confront the ocean creating promontories
and capes familiar to sailors throughout the millennia. Land's End,
Finistere, Finisterra--until the end of the fifteenth century this was
where the world ended in a turmoil of ocean beyond which there was
nothing. To the people who lived in these remote placesthe sea was
their means of communication and those occupying similar locations
were their neighbours. The communities frequently developed
distinctive characteristics intensifying aspects of their culture the
more clearly to distinguish themselves from their in-land neighbours.
But there is an added level of interest here in that the sea provided
a vital link with neighbouring remote-place communities encouraging a
commonality of interest and allegiances. Even today the Bretons see
themselvesas distinct from the French but refer to the Irish, Welsh,
and Galicians as their brothers and cousins. Archaeological evidence
from the prehistoric period amply demonstrates the bonds which
developed and intensified between these isolated communities and
helped to maintain a shared but distinctive Atlantic identity.
Climate, Clothing, and Agriculture in Prehistory Oct 16 2021 The
first book on the origin of clothes shows why climate change was
crucial - for the origin of agriculture too.
Archaeology as a Tool of Civic Engagement Jun 24 2022 Little and
Shackel use case studies from different regions across the world to
challenge archaeologists to create an ethical public archaeology that
is concerned not just with the management of cultural resources, but
with social justice and civic responsibility.
On the Ocean Oct 24 2019 For humans the sea is, and always has been,
an alien environment. Ever moving and ever changing in mood, it is a
place without time, in contrast to the land which is fixed and scarred
by human activity giving it a visible history. While the land is
familiar, even reassuring, the sea is unknown and threatening. By
taking to the sea humans put themselves at its mercy. It has often
been perceived to be an alien power teasing and cajoling. The sea may
give but it takes. Why, then, did humans become seafarers? Part of the
answer is that we are conditioned by our genetics to be acquisitive
animals: we like to acquire rare materials and we are eager for
esoteric knowledge, and society rewards us well for both. Looking out

to sea most will be curious as to what is out there--a mysterious
island perhaps but what lies beyond? Our innate inquisitiveness drives
us to explore. Barry Cunliffe looks at the development of seafaring on
the Mediterranean and the Atlantic, two contrasting seas-- the
Mediterranean without a significant tide, enclosed and soon to become
familiar, the Atlantic with its frightening tidal ranges, an ocean
without end. We begin with the Middle Palaeolithic hunter gatherers in
the eastern Mediterranean building simple vessels to make their
remarkable crossing to Crete and we end in the early years of the
sixteenth century with sailors from Spain, Portugal and England
establishing the limits of the ocean from Labrador to Patagonia. The
message is that the contest between humans and the sea has been a
driving force, perhaps the driving force, in human history.
The Oxford Handbook of Neolithic Europe Jan 07 2021 The Neolithic —a
period in which the first sedentary agrarian communities were
established across much of Europe—has been a key topic of
archaeological research for over a century. However, the variety of
evidence across Europe, the range of languages in which research is
carried out, and the way research traditions in different countries
have developed makes it very difficult for both students and
specialists to gain an overview of continent-wide trends. The Oxford
Handbook of Neolithic Europe provides the first comprehensive,
geographically extensive, thematic overview of the European Neolithic
—from Iberia to Russia and from Norway to Malta —offering both a
general introduction and a clear exploration of key issues and current
debates surrounding evidence and interpretation. Chapters written by
leading experts in the field examine topics such as the movement of
plants, animals, ideas, and people (including recent trends in the
application of genetics and isotope analyses); cultural change (from
the first appearance of farming to the first metal artefacts);
domestic architecture; subsistence; material culture; monuments; and
burial and other treatments of the dead. In doing so, the volume also
considers the history of research and sets out agendas and themes for
future work in the field.
The Extraordinary Voyage of Pytheas the Greek Aug 14 2021 The
archaeologist-author of The Ancient Celts provides an in-depth account
of the fourth-century B.C. expedition of Pytheas, a Greek explorer who
traveled from the Greek colony of Massalia (Marseille) to the distant
lands of northern Europe, including Britain, Denmark, and, possibly,
Iceland.
Europe Between the Oceans Oct 28 2022 Distinguished archaeologist
Cunliffe views Europe not in terms of states and shifting political
land boundaries but as a geographical niche particularly favored in
facing many seas, in this history that presents an engaging new
understanding of Old Europe.
Fishbourne Roman Palace Sep 03 2020 First published in 1971.

Roman Britain and Where to Find It Oct 04 2020 An illustrated history
of the best Roman sites and artefacts to be found in Britain, for
anyone wanting to discover the Roman past.
Patterns in Prehistory Sep 15 2021
The Great Sea Aug 02 2020 Connecting Europe, Asia, and Africa, the
Mediterranean Sea has been for millennia the place where religions,
economies, and political systems met, clashed, influenced and absorbed
one another. In this brilliant and expansive book, David Abulafia
offers a fresh perspective by focusing on the sea itself: its
practical importance for transport and sustenance; its dynamic role in
the rise and fall of empires; and the remarkable cast of characterssailors, merchants, migrants, pirates, pilgrims-who have crossed and
re-crossed it. Ranging from prehistory to the 21st century, The Great
Sea is above all a history of human interaction. Interweaving major
political and naval developments with the ebb and flow of trade,
Abulafia explores how commercial competition in the Mediterranean
created both rivalries and partnerships, with merchants acting as
intermediaries between cultures, trading goods that were as exotic on
one side of the sea as they were commonplace on the other. He stresses
the remarkable ability of Mediterranean cultures to uphold the
civilizing ideal of convivencia, "living together." Now available in
paperback, The Great Sea is the definitive account of perhaps the most
vibrant theater of human interaction in history.
Palaeolithic Europe Jan 19 2022 In this book, Jennifer French
presents a new synthesis of the archaeological, palaeoanthropological,
and palaeogenetic records of the European Palaeolithic, adopting a
unique demographic perspective on these first two-million years of
European prehistory. Unlike prevailing narratives of demographic
stasis, she emphasises the dynamism of Palaeolithic populations of
both our evolutionary ancestors and members of our own species across
four demographic stages, within a context of substantial Pleistocene
climatic changes. Integrating evolutionary theory with a socially
oriented approach to the Palaeolithic, French bridges biological and
cultural factors, with a focus on women and children as the drivers of
population change. She shows how, within the physiological constraints
on fertility and mortality, social relationships provide the key to
enduring demographic success. Through its demographic focus, French
combines a 'big picture' perspective on human evolution with careful
analysis of the day-to-day realities of European Palaeolithic huntergatherer communities—their families, their children, and their lives.
The Palaeolithic Societies of Europe Jul 25 2022 Clive Gamble's
overview of Palaeolithic societies, building on his The Palaeolithic
Settlement of Europe (1986).
Britain Begins Apr 22 2022 The story of the origins of the British
and the Irish peoples, from the end of the last Ice Age around
10,000BC to the eve of the Norman Conquest - who they were, where they

came from, and how they related to one another.
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